



Date: 18 Nov 2022



Dear Kowloon Junior School Community,

As you may know, we have been conducting a recruitment exercise over the past few months to find a permanent Principal for Kowloon Junior School. I wanted to write to you to provide you with an update and to invite you to take part in an important part of that process.

I am pleased to be able to tell you that we have now narrowed the selection to three final candidates. It is our goal to be able to formally appoint a finalist candidate by early December.

In order to achieve that and, as part of the final stage of the selection process, we are inviting the Kowloon Junior School Community to meet the three candidates on **Wednesday**, **30th November 2022 from 6 – 8:00 PM** at the school.

Each candidate will make a presentation and be prepared to answer questions. You will also be able to provide feedback on the candidates at the end of their presentations.

If you would like to attend this session please RSVP by clicking on this link <a href="https://bit.ly/3EimyoG">https://bit.ly/3EimyoG</a> and completing the form.

If you have questions about the recruitment process, please contact Karen Ng by email at Karen.ng@esfcentre.edu.hk

As always, thank you for your support of Kowloon Junior School and of ESF. I look forward to seeing you at the community presentations later this month.

Charles Caldwell
Director Human Resources
English Schools Foundation

